
Subject: Hollywood Media District Service Request Decorative Street Light Lens
Falling Off 913 Highland Avenue
From: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Date: 06/24/2016 03:21 PM
To: 'Jeff Ziliotto' <jeff.ziliotto@lacity.org>, Chris Mosman
<chris.mosman@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Jeff and Chris:

Just want to report the following decorative street light fixture that its lens is falling off.  I
have attached a photo for your information.  The location is as follows:

913 Highland Avenue, Hollywood 90038  (West Side of Street)

Let me know when it is secured.  Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

Light Standard 913 Highland.JPG

Hollywood Media District Service Request Decora...

1 of 2 12/30/2016 04:17 PM



Attachments:

Light Standard 913 Highland.JPG 38.3 KB

Hollywood Media District Service Request Decora...

2 of 2 12/30/2016 04:17 PM


